
look forward welcoming 

you into the building once 

more. Our partnership in 

the development of our 

young scholars is crucial, 

and we hope you will have 

the opportunity to come. 

In the event you are not 

able to make it to Wallace 

on the scheduled day for 

conferences, you can al-

ways reach out to set an 

appointment with your 

child’s teacher. As always, 

please enjoy your time this 

weekend with family and 

friends.  

Greetings Wallace School 

Family. I trust this latest edi-

tion of our school newsletter 

finds you well.  

As the fall season kicks into 

high gear, here are just a few 

things to look forward to in 

the coming weeks. On Friday, 

October 21st, the Wallace 

School PTO will host our 

annual Halloween Dance in 

the Wallace School gymna-

sium. More information about 

this event is on the last page 

of this issue. We hope your 

child can come participate in 

the fun after school event. 

October 26 is a 1 PM dis-

missal day, with parent/

teacher conferences to follow 

with two different time win-

dows. After dismissal, parents 

will have the chance to meet 

with teachers to discuss stu-

dent progress. Appointments 

may be made from 1:45 PM 

to 3:00 PM and from 5:00 PM 

to 6:30 PM. Parents are re-

minded that an appointment 

time sheet was sent home 

with students and we will 

work to accommodate eve-

ryone’s preference for 

meeting time. Also, our an-

nual Halloween Parade will 

be held on October 31st. 

We hope you are available 

to come gather around the 

school and watch our stu-

dents as they march in cos-

tume. More information 

about this event will be 

communicated in the coming 

weeks.  

As always, we at Wallace 

appreciate the dedication of 

our parent community and 
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Reminder— 
Wednesday, October 26th is a 1 PM       

dismissal day with scheduled parent/teacher 
conferences to follow. 

 

Mr. Shannon and Mr. Bartlett engaging parents while the 
PTO serves coffee on Friday, October 14 



Courtesy of the Wallace School PTO, all of our students were treated to a laser light spectacular with an anti–

bullying message. Students gathered in the gymnasium to see the show presented by Prismatic Magic, a company 

specializing in school-themed presentations. The students especially enjoyed the last few minutes of the show, com-

plete with a pop song sing-a-long.  

According to the website for Prismatic Magic: 

Laser Team shows students that their school is a team and gives students a fresh perspective on why bullying and 

cyber-bullying, or even just standing by when someone else is bullied, is so detrimental. The program reinforces the 

key attributes that make for successful teams: respect, integrity, generosity, honesty, and truth. 

By integrating a dynamic live presentation with an exciting laser show, Laser Team is ideal for today's visually-

oriented learners, ensuring it has a lasting positive impact. 
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Students Wowed By Laser Light Show 
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